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Cliupel Progrunts Differ
"1-i/hat real work hrs, 

Murray and the teachers 
have been putting forth on 
the programs 1" is an oft- 
repeated remark heard 
about the chapel programs 
presented for the past 
months.
Mrs. Olivia Barnes' sec­
ond and third graders 
acted out "The Country 
Mouse and the City Mouse." 
Then Mrs. Altermise 
Glover's second graders 
gave "The Calender House." 
Each month was represented 
by a different child.
"We're Playing Mania and 

Papa" and "A Doll Show" 
was given by Mrs. 
Florabelle Bynum’s first 
graders. Mrs. Effie Hag- 
wood' s first and second 
graders' play was "A Party

Driver's CoursG
(CONTINUED FROM PAGE l)

bible for the course.
Principally, the course 
is designed to teach stu­
dents to drive safely and 
correctly and tc point out 
to them their short-com­
ing s.
Any student who is l6 or 
over or who will be l6 be­
fore the year is out is 
eligible to take the 
course, discloses Edwards.
Saving of human life, 

preventing injury, and pro­
moting economic savings 
are the desired resuJts. 
In Nash County alone last 
year there was an average 
loss of ^12,000,000 in ec­
onomic value.
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